
Dear Parents,  

Registration for the 2023-2024 school year is in full swing. 

Tuition for the upcoming school year will be $9,000.00. As always, you may pay your bill annually or monthly; 
you select which payment schedule is best for your family. Our annual enrollment fee, which covers 
registration, school supplies, field trips and special programs, will remain at $300.00 per student with the 
application fee of $50.00  

Your family may be eligible for a discount on tuition: 

• A 3% discount if paid by check or cash, if you pay the full annual tuition by
July 31, 2023 (only if no other assistance is granted).

• A sibling discount of 10% off the annual full tuition (only if no other assistance is granted).

Tuition assistance is available for qualifying families. Completed application form and supporting documents 
are required to evaluate eligibility (if granted, no other discounts will be applied). Applications are available in 
the school office. 

While the value of a Community Day School education is incalculable, there are inevitable expenses associated 
with our commitment to quality. It costs over $11,000 to educate each child at our school, so how do we 
balance our budget? Fundraising, consistent and meaningful community support through the generosity of the 
Tulsa Jewish Federation, grants from various foundations, donations, and prudent investments by our Heritage 
Academy Foundation, are all crucial sources of revenue for our school, along with tuition.  

Mizel JCDS plays an important role in the community, in the lives of our children and their families, and in the 
graduates, who leave our school, prepared to succeed in the next phase of their education. Thank you for 
choosing Mizel and entrusting your child to us and becoming part of our special community. We look forward 
to your support and a productive school year.  

Sincerely, 

Amanda Anderson 
Amanda Anderson, M. Ed 
Executive Director  


